
Lisburn U3A Colour Supplement 

 

Out and About – February 2023 

 

Spring is not far away 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A great  

snowdrop display 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Ramblers Plus 
   at Redburn 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ramblers at 
Seahill/Carnalea 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Strollers out in force 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Scramblers  
 

 

 

at Doan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pierce’s 

Castle 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rocky 

 

 

 

 

 

Slievenaslat 

 



 

 

 

John on target 

 

Archery would  

welcome new members 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A few miscellaneous scenes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lots of great walking photographs this month which I hope 

you will enjoy.   Maybe there is one with you included. 

 

They were taken by: 
 

Ciaran de Baroid   Sally Cunningham   William Grant 

Caruth Logan   Darrell Mawhinney   Stanley Prentice 

Eric Rainey   Margaret Walker 


